
Sunday, July 6, 2025 
9am Worship Service 
 

Call to Worship  
 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

Before The Throne Of God Above 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

This I Believe 

Only A Holy God 
 

Too Wonderful For Me 

Revelation 4:1-11 

Pastor Scott Hatton 
 

Benediction 
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Connect 
New Here? Let’s Meet!  

Stop by our Welcome Center 
after the service for a gift and 
meet someone ready to answer your 
questions. Use the QR code to complete a 
Connection Card and get signed up for our 

email list.  

CrossWay Kids 

Kids are always welcome at our services, 
and we offer kids Sermon Notes and 
colored pencils at the table by the Worship 
Center entrance. For nursing moms, a 
comfortable and private Mother’s Room is 
located at the bottom of the stairs right by 
the front entrance. We also offer nursery 
care for ages 0-3. Through July 27, kids 
ages 4-6 that have not completed 
Kindergarten may be dismissed for Kids 
CrossWalk during the Worship Service to 

go to the classroom with their teachers.  

Community Groups 

Our Community Groups are held in homes 
around the area each week. A Community 
Group is a great way to grow in faith and 
fellowship with other believers. If you are 
interested in joining a group, please speak 
with our Pastor of Worship and 

Discipleship, David Puruolte.  

Give 
Place offerings in the white box  

in the back of the Worship 
Center, or you can make an 
online gift through our website 

found by using this QR code.  

Revenue through 5/31/25:  

$244, 887.96 

Projected revenue:  

$242, 130.32 

Lord’s Cupboard donations for July: 

We will be collecting body wash and bars 
of soap. Please place donations in the 

white cabinet in the foyer.  

Announcements 
Ladies Recipe Swap 

Recipe Swap night is back for ladies 
middle school and up! Make one of your 
favorite appetizer or dessert recipes and 
bring it to the church July 9th at 6:30pm. 
We will sample each dish and leave with a 
cookbook! Please send your recipe to Erin 

in the office by tomorrow!  

Women’s Book Club 

The next book club meeting will be held 
August 5 at 7pm at Connie Francis’ home. 
The book to be discussed will be “David: A 
Man of Passion and Destiny” by Charles 

Swindoll. Please sign up at the hall table.  

Upcoming Baptism Service 

If you are interested in being baptized, 
please speak to Pastor Gabe or Pastor 
David. We will be holding a baptismal 
service at 3pm on July 20 at Gary & Lisa 

Schwendemann’s pool.  

Women’s Bible Study 

July 17 through August 14 from 9-10:30am 
in the overflow room, we will be doing a 
Bible Study based on the book “When 
Culture Hates You.” Let’s see what God’s 
Word has to say about today’s moral 
cultural issues so we have answers. No book 
purchase necessary and no homework. 

Please sign up at the hall table.  

Beacon of Hope Meal  

We have a chance to serve a summer meal 
to the men at Beacon of Hope on Monday, 
July 14. The meat will be provided so we 
just need to bring some side dishes. There is 
a sign-up sheet on the hallway table or you 

can contact Barb Wall at 515-570-6387.  
You’re Invited!  

A Bridal Shower celebrating bride-to-be 
Elizabeth Sorenson will be held here in the 
Fellowship Hall on August 2nd at 1pm. 
Please RSVP to Sarah at 515-570-9733. 
Elizabeth is the future bride of Ethan 

Rudolph. They are registered at The Knot.  
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